
Dear Parents, 
 

We had a brilliant trip to  
Wisley on Tuesday and despite the 
rather soggy conditions, managed 
to learn all about  how  
autumn changes everything around 
us.  The children were beautifully 
behaved and have written some 
fantastic sentences about the trip! 
 
We enjoyed having Reception chil-
dren to visit  yesterday and Year 
One were very kind to them, show-
ing off their work very proudly.   
 

Emily and Sheena :) 
 
 

 

Year One 
Beech and Oak 
17th October 2014 

Maths Focus 
This week we have been  

problem solving!  We have used our 
 adding and taking away skills to solve 

maths word problems.  We remembered to 
look for the numbers in the word problem 
and thought about what to do with those 
numbers and helped our working out by 

drawing simple pictures. 
 

At home can you solve this problem? 
There are 10 fish in a pond,  suddenly 3 

frogs jump in to play.  How many ani-
mals are there in the pond now? 

When you have worked that out, can 
you work out how many fish are left in 
the pond if a Heron swoops down and 
eats 3 of them?  Will you use the + or - 

symbols ,,,, or both? 

Sound of the Week Books 
Well done to everyone who is enjoying the 
phonics activities!  We are amazed about 

how  busy some of you are at the  
weekends,  writing and doing lots of  

activities.  


